
SHELBY COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
SHELBY COUNTY, OHIO 

LEGAL NOTICE 
     

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR SERVICES OF ARCHITECT 
     

The Shelby County Board of Commissioners, in accordance with Sections 153.67 of the Ohio 
Revised Code, wishes to receive Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from experienced firms to 
design Shelby County’s new animal shelter, and to assist with management of the project 
throughout the construction phase.  
 
The complete Request for Qualifications can be obtained at the Shelby County Commissioners 
Office located at 129 East Court Street, Sidney, Ohio  45365.  There is no charge for these 
documents.  Any questions regarding this Request for Qualifications should be in writing and 
either emailed to shelbycountycommissioners@shelbyco.net or sent to the address above, Attn: 
Pam Steinke.  
 
Sealed SOQ’s must be delivered to the Shelby County Commissioners Office, 129 East Court 
Street, Sidney, Ohio, 45365 by 4:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time on February 27, 2017. SOQ’s 
received after this time will not be accepted.  
 
This notice is posted on Shelby County’s internet site on the world wide web.  To view this 
notice and other requests by the Board of County Commissioners, enter the address of 
www.co.shelby.oh.us and click on “Request for Quotes”. 
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